Willingham Village Hall Environmental Check List and Policy
Update November 2017
	
	Willingham Village Hall will endeavour to be as environmentally friendly as possible and request that all persons and groups using the village hall take an individual responsibility accordingly to minimise our carbon footprint. Consideration will be given of environmental responsibility when purchasing new equipment or making changes or repairs to maintain the building 
	

	1
	Segregation of waste.
Blue bins are provided for the segregation of recyclable waste to include glass bottles, jars, paper, cardboard, drink tins, food cans and some plastic containers 
	All regular persons using the hall and hirers to be informed of the current WLDC policy of blue bin recycling waste and encouraged to segregate waste accordingly.

	2
	Energy saving light bulbs will be used wherever possible to conserve energy. 
	Maintenance review made at each
Committee meeting 

	3
	Double glazing units to reduce heat are fitted to all windows
	Windows should be checked for security and left closed when the hall is empty

	4
	Conserving heat and light
Timed controlled heating set to minimise use.

New boiler for heating system provides increased energy efficiency Old style radiators have been replaced with more efficient ones
	Heating programmer adjusted to weather and user conditions. 
All users of the hall reminded to check all lights are switched off before leaving the hall.

	5
	Any equipment which needs to be replaced will be done so after due consideration to energy efficiency
	


